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Comments: These horses belong to the citizens of the United States, just like the land they roam free &amp; wild

on!  From a moral perspective, I believe protecting these horses is our responsibility and should certainly be

prioritized before subsidizing the cattle industry.

Strictly from a financial perspective, it makes more sense to millions of voting citizens that we spend zero dollars

and leave these horses alone. The current system spends more money trying to remove and manage these

horses than it takes in leasing land at subsidize the prices. Not only is this financially irresponsible, but morally

reprehensible - shame on you!


